
 

 

 
 
 

We have waited all year for the next 4 weeks! We have Year 5 
Prefect speeches, Year 6 Games Day, Presentation Day, Gold 
Privilege Day, High School Orientations, Year 6 Farewell and 
Talent Quest, then we’ll all need a good, long holiday to have a 
rest.  
 
Like all things this year, we need to plan with the current status 
of COVID requirements. Unfortunately, parents and guests will 
not be in attendance. Like all our other celebrations we will be 
filming the events, photographing students’ special moments 
and making these available to families. 

 
Award Winners 
 
Our Presentation Day is on Tuesday, 10th December this year  
at school. Letters informing parents if their child / children are 
receiving awards, recognition or acknowledgement at our 
Presentation Assembly will still be posted home later this term.  

 
P and C 

 
I would like to thank and acknowledge our executive and 
members of the P and C.  While it has been a year of surprises 
the executive team have been ever hopeful one of our annual 
events would take place, but it was not to be. 
 
We are waiting in anticipation for our new shade shelter to be 
finished, any day now………… This is a project that has been 
fully funded by our P and C and school community through 
fundraising efforts and grants from our local government, and it 
is nearly here.  

 
The P and C AGM will be held in our School’s Hall next 
Tuesday, 24th November starting at 7.00pm. We will be able 
to follow the social – distancing guidelines in this space. 

 
I would like to acknowledge and congratulate our current P and 
C executive:  
President - Amanda Clark Vice President  - Nicole Brennan             

     
Reports 
Your child / children’s report will be sent home on Friday, 4th 
December. If you require an interview with their teacher, please 
phone our office to arrange a time suitable for both parties. 
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            Calendar 
 
Term 4 
 
Week 6 
19.11.20 
Year 5 GOLD nominations 
 
Week 7 
24.11.20 
P & C AGM 
27.11.20 
GOLD cut-off 
27.11.20 
Hats4Hats Day 
 
Week 8 
4.12.20 
Reports sent home 
 
Week 9 
7.12.20 
Leadership Speeches 
8.12.20 
Games Day – Year 6 
10.12.20 
Presentation Day 
11.12.20 
GOLD Privilege Day 
 
Week 10 
14.12.20 
Year 6 Farewell 
16.12.20 
End of Term 4 
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Prefect Elections 
 

Congratulations to all of our Year 5 students who will achieve their GOLD Awards this week. Many of 
them will nominate themselves or others to be in the running for the Year 6 Leadership Team for 
2021.  

 
They are due to give their speeches in week 9, Monday, 7th December in their quest to become a 
Captain, Vice-Captain or Prefect. Voting will take place after the speeches. Years 1 to 6 will be 
voting. The Leadership Team will be announced on Presentation Day. Good Luck everyone! 
We are continuing to plan ahead for the 2020 school year but this has been hindered again with 
some uncertainties about enrolments. As always, our student numbers remain pivotal to our planning. 
If you have not returned the note advising us if your child is returning or not, please let our office 
know as soon as possible. We need to know if we have enough children for our 18th mainstream 
class.  

 
Hats for Hats Day       Friday, 27th November, 2020 
 
Students are invited to wear any hat they desire and pay a fine of a gold coin for 
the privilege. All proceeds from the day will purchase school hats as a welcoming 
gift for our Kinder students in 2021. 
  
 
 
Kindergarten Enrolments 
 
Enrolments for Kindergarten for 2021 are now being taken. The child needs to turn 5 by the 31st July, 
2021 to be eligible to enrol.  
 
Parents or caregivers need to fill out an enrolment form, available from the school’s office, and 
provide the original copy of their child’s birth certificate and immunisation report. Also required is 
proof of address which can be clarified by ringing the school office. 
    
If you have a neighbour or friend in the area whose child is eligible for enrolment please let them 
know of these arrangements or get them to ring the school. 
 
Tracie Duclos 
Principal  
 
 
 
Library News 
 
From Friday 20th November students will no longer be able to borrow library 
books to take home as we will be commencing our annual stocktake. I would 
greatly appreciate the return of all library books that are at home as soon as 
possible.  All students that have library loans will be issued with notices next 
week. In Years 2-6 these books may either be in the classroom &/or at  
home. Please remember that all lost or damaged books need to be paid for. 
 
Students in Years 2-6 may still have a library book in class for silent reading. This will need to be 
returned to the library no later than Friday 4th December. 
 
Thank you 
Mrs Baxter 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
   Book Club orders are due  

Friday 27th November.  
Please allow 5-10 working days for 
delivery. 
 
 

If for any reason you wish to collect the order from   the 
office, please write ‘collect from office’ on the order 
form. If you are ordering online use the ‘gift’ option. The 
office will notify you when your order is ready for 
collection.  

 
Thank you 
Mrs Baxter 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 


